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Observance of World Environment Day: 

 

On 5th June, 2020, NSS Unit-1 of Gokhale Memorial Girls' College organized a programme 

named, "Plant a tree with us!"on the auspicious occasion of the World Environment Day on 5th 

June. The teaching, non-teaching staffs and the students of Gokhale Memorial Girl's College 

came forward in this battle against climate change and environmental degradation. As the super 

cyclonic storm, “Amphan” caused the destruction of a huge number of trees in West Bengal last 

month (16 May, of 2020) and, thereby, dealt a severe blow to our ecosystem. Since there cannot 

be a better way of observing this sacred day than planting trees, we, the members of the NSS 

committee, GMGC requested all faculty members and students to plant at least one sapling each 

in their homes/gardens. 

 

 

The link for online presentation of tree plantation program: 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kOoo66NRkcmyIVSmyPh5jWikGCVQab_2/view?usp=drivesd
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